
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Monday 9th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
As part of our music focused learning journey commencing in the New Year, we have an 

exciting opportunity to attend the Children’s Concert at the Festival Theatre. The concert is 

described as “a perfect introduction to live music played by a full professional 
orchestra” and will provide the children with a fabulous first-hand experience of classical 

music.  
 

The concert is on Tuesday 14th January 2025, beginning at 1.30pm at Chichester Festival 
Theatre. It is our intention, weather permitting, to have an early lunch at school and then 
walk to the theatre. If the weather is not suitable for walking, we will make alternative 

arrangements to transport the children.  
 

To keep costs down, we are requesting that your child is collected from the theatre car 
park. The concert is expected to finish around 2.30pm so the children will be ready to be 
collected at 2.45pm, near the walkway to the theatre.  

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child to cover the cost of the tickets. 

This should be paid via Arbor.  
 
If you could fill in the form below to confirm that your children can attend the event, and 

that you are able to collect them from the theatre car park at 2.45pm, it would be much 
appreciated.  

 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Mr Taylor and Mrs Jenkinson 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Chichester Festival Theatre – The Children’s Concert 
Tuesday 14th January 2025 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________ to walk to and attend 
The Children’s Concert at the Chichester Festival Theatre on Tuesday 14th January 2025.  

 
I understand that pick up will be at the Festival Theatre, and not at school, at 2.45pm.  

 
Signed ___________________________               Date _______________________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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